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The QUUest Bookstore's ministry is to support members’ and visitor’s 
spiritual journeys by providing a welcoming center with a stimulating 
selection of UUA theological publications from Skinner House and 
general books addressing personal spiritual growth, social and 
environmental justice, and other common interests. 

We offer books supporting UU classes, group reading selections, and 
events. QUUest places individual special orders. 

Profits are contributed to the UUAA General Fund. $1,400 was 
transferred from 2015 sales. 

QUUest Bookstore is open every Sunday, year round. Three people 
staff the book selling table, two for the Social Hour between Services 
and one to help close the store at the end of that Social Hour. There 
are 13 booksellers now. We always welcome more. The work is fun. 
Schedules are flexible. Attending monthly meetings is optional. 

We purchase books based on UUA listings, Adult SGD class 
offerings, team suggestions and congregation recommendations, and 
special orders. 

The active participants this year are Alma King, Anne Hagiwara, 
Evelyn Burns, Fran Lyman, Joyce Phillips, Linda Sprankle, Lineve 
McKie, Marion Holt, Roberta Billingsly, and Terry Butcher. 


